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14 July 2024

LETTER OF NO OBJECTION

To Whom It May Concern

The Australian High Commission in Bangladesh wishes to advise that Australian nationals do 
not require approval from the Australian Government for any of the following activities 
including, but not limited to:

• Applying for any category of visas to enable the person to enter, transit or remain in a 
country.

• Pursuit of education or exchange study programs.

• Purchasing property/mobile devices.

• Purchasing a motor vehicle.

• Obtaining/replacing a driving licence.

• Opening/closing bank accounts.

• Transferring residence permits (including Bangladesh visa or 'no visa required) from 
one Australian passport to another.

• Confirmation of domicile or marital status.

• Applying for or changing employment.

• Conducting business in Bangladesh.

The Australian High Commission in Bangladesh respectfully informs all relevant foreign 
missions and relevant departments that it does not place restrictions for Australian 
nationals who wish to pursue these activities, and therefore does not issue individual letters 
of no objection or supporting letters related to the above activities.
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